
 

TERM DATES 
 

We are half way 
through Term 2. 
Term 2 finishes      
Friday 5th July 

 
Term 3 Registrations 

will open Monday 
10th June. 

You need to              
re-register your child 

each term. It does 
not automatically 

switch over. Please 
keep an eye out for 

your priority link 
email on Monday 

10th June. 
 

A reminder that 
Gymnastics Waitara 

defines a term as of a 
minimum of 8 weeks.  

 
This means we    

guarantee 8 classes 
per term and your 
term fee covers 8 
classes per term. 

 
Term fees will only 
be reduced if there 

are less than 8 weeks 
in that term. 

 
Thank You 

 
 
 

TERM 2—WEEK 5 

As we are heading into winter, please have your children wearing 
warmer clothes as it is chilly in our gymnasium. 

We are still having children playing on the gear. This is such a health 
and safety issue. A reminder that NO CHILDREN are to be on the 

gear before there class and anyone that is not in a class needs to be 
seated in our seating area.  

 

WAITARA OPENS COMPETITION—REGIONAL COMPETITION 

Each year our club hosts our Regional Competition for our Junior 
and Senior Competitive Stream 

Our Senior Regional Competition is Saturday 6th and Sunday 7th 
July and our Junior Regional Competition is Saturday 10th and    

Sunday 11th August 2024 

We are looking for sponsorships and donations for these             
competitions.  I have attached our sponsors letter in the email. If 
you would like to sponsor or donate or know some people please 

get in touch. Thank You. 

 We truly would be very grateful.  

These events are the clubs biggest fundraisers for the year. It is 
great being able to host our own competitions for our athletes 

where their family and friends can come along and watch our local 
talent. 



ONLINE PAYMENTS   

When making payments 
online. Please use           

reference with Child 
Name and Invoice 

Number.  

We can then allocate 
the payment to the 

right member. 

Thank You.  

FRIENDLY MANAGER 

You all have your own 
Friendly Manager     

Profile. This is where 
you can log on and view 

your fees, balance, 
events and how to re 
register each term. 

GFA athletes need to re 
register every term. 

LEOTARDS AND BIKE PANTS FOR SALE 

Thank you for the continued support to Carol, was another 
great success for her little business. Orders have now       

arrived. If you purchased something from Carol they are 
available in the gym office, please ask me (Hayley Jury) and 

I can get them for you. 

SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAMME 

Our School Holiday Programme will be open for                
registrations Monday 10th June—you can register via our 

website or your club portal. We will have Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Thursday days available with half days and 

full days options. 

TARANAKI PRIMARY & INTERMEDIATE GYMSPORTS FESTIVAL 

Thank you to all the Taranaki Primary and Intermediate 
Schools that supported our event this term. We had over 

300 Students from around Taranaki enter into this          
competition. They all did an amazing job.  

The winners of our trophies are: 

Best Presented School—Waitara East School 

Most Supportive School—Stratford Primary School 

Well done and Congratulations to everyone who             
competed at the schools festival. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you from the team @  

GYMNASTICS WAITARA 

GYMNASTICS WAITARA 

17 PRINCESS STREET 

WAITARA 4320 

Ph: 06 754 8292 

W:www.gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Hayley Jury - Centre Manager and              

Senior Coach 

Ph: 027 867 1806 

E: hayley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Shirley Baker - Project Manager and        

Head Coach 

Ph: 027 495 2020 

E: shirley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

FACEBOOK–  

Gymnastics Waitara 

INSTAGRAM–  

gymnastics_waitara 


